
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends of School Hill Association (FOSHA)   
Announces the Grand Opening of the  
New London Avenue School Museum, 

Saturday, August 24, 2024, George Wilson Community Center.,  
303 New London Road, Newark, DE 19711 

Visit anytime between 11 a.m. and 3 p.m.  Presentations throughout the day 

. 
Website: https://fosha.org/                                              

Email:info@fosha.org                                                      

Phone: 302-376-6569 

 

https://fosha.org/
mailto:info@fosha.org

